
 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
OCEANA COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

100 State Street, Hart, MI 49420 – (231) 873-4835 

 

The Oceana County Board of Commissioners will hold a Board of Commissioners 

Budget meeting on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 beginning at 8:00 a.m.  The 

purpose of the meeting is to prepare the FY2025 Budget.  The meeting will be 

held at the Oceana County Building located at 100 State St., Hart, MI 49420. 

 

• Board of Commissioners Budget Meeting 

 

Detailed meeting agenda items are available by contacting the County Administrator’s Office 

at the address shown above, by telephone (231) 873-4835, or by email 

countyadmin@oceana.mi.us  

 

All meetings are open to all members of the public. This notice is given pursuant to, and in accordance 

with, the provisions of the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as amended.  Oceana County 

does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, and age in the 

delivery of services.        
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